

Town of Avon

60 West Main Street Avon, Connecticut 06001-3719 (860) 409-4300 • www.avonct.gov

LEGAL NOTICE TOWN OF AVON

At a virtual regular meeting and public hearing held via GoToMeeting, on March 2, 2021, the Inland Wetlands Commission of the Town of Avon voted as follows:

APPL. #767 – Michelle and Anthony Angeloni, applicants; Jason L. Addison, owner: Request: 1) partial elimination and redirecting of existing intermittent watercourse (eroded drainage swale); 2) construction activities within 100' regulated area; proposed activities include construction of single family residential house, driveway, septic system, detached garage, pool, retaining walls, and related site grading; 3) removal of invasive species and large trees and install new plantings to create wet meadow; applicants also request a modification to the previously designated conservation area/restriction. Location: 4 Vermillion Drive, Parcel 4420004 - APPROVED

This notice has been posted to the Inland Wetlands Commission page of the Town of Avon website, as per the current executive orders (related to COVID-19) as issued by the Governor of the State of Connecticut.

Copy of this notice is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk, Avon Town Hall. Dated at Avon this 9th day of March 2021.

INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION Clifford Thier, Chair Michael Beauchamp, Vice-chair

2021 MAR -9 AM IO: OC ANN L. DEARSTYNE

ZE CENTROLE SE